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Operations: Todd Culp Spoke about getting various building coordinators to work with the Sustainability 
Committee to help be more consistent with recycling on around campus.  As of Today (July 27) 
Operations has recycled between 16 and 20 tons of cardboard around campus 

Bill Guess also wanted to address Poster updates for recycling. Bill says that his office does a lot of 
unconventional recycling and is wanting to find ways to help with removal/ recycling of different metals, 
batteries, and ink cartridges. 

Tammy Stubbs suggested asking the manufacturers for recycling option for ink cartridges. 

Planning and Administration: 




